
 
Date: April 11, 2020 

Belize Tax Service Department  

Public Service Notice 

FOR STAFF  

In accordance with Statutory Instrument No. 54 of 2020 which takes effect April 11th2020 all offices 

of the Belize Tax Service Department countrywide will be closed to the public from April 13th to 

April 24th, 2020. 

 

 Our offices will re-open on April 27th, 2020 and the Employee Withholding, Business and General 

Sales Taxes for the month of March 2020 that had due dates of April 14th and 15th will now be due 

on April 27th, 2020. 

 

There will be no penalties and interest charges for the Employee Withholding, Business and 

General Sales Taxes for the month of March 2020 that are to be paid on April 27th, 2020. 

 

Please be reminded that ALL GST collected from consumers is collected on behalf of the 

Government of Belize and therefore must be paid in when due. 

 

BE AWARE. PREPARE. ACT 

"Prevent the spread of Flu including COVID-19, Wash hands regularly. Visit Facebook @Belize health and @dhsbelize."  

 

 

A Message from the Director General Belize Tax Service Department. 


